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Facilities Update – Wednesday, November 20, 2019 

The Ministry of Education has approved Capital Funding for the deconstruction of the two classroom 

Extension School building, located at 2120 Ryder Street.  The funding agreement, made on September 

19, 2019, stipulates the project must be completed by March 31, 2020.  The project will be completed in 

two phases: 

• Phase 1 – Hazmat Abatement  

• Phase 2 – Deconstruction 

Through an invited tender process, Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools hired Propacific, a qualified 

hazmat abatement contractor, who began the abatement work November 18, 2019.   

Deconstruction is proposed for early 2020 and is estimated to last six weeks.  A public tender will be 

posted for deconstruction services towards the end of November.  Should you have any questions, 

please email communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
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